
   Class Attendance! This week Otters Class went to explore 

the shops in Budleigh Salterton as part 

of their literacy work based on the book 

‘The High Street’ by Alice Melvin. 

Academy Conversion 

The outstanding legal arrangements have 

been finalist and we are pleased to     

announced we are converting to academy 

status on the 1st December.  

 

Christmas Performance 

This year, to raise money which will    

primarily go towards the Year 6          

residential trip we are selling tickets for 

the  Christmas Performance.  

They will go on sale from Monday and will 

be £2 each. There will be a limit of 2 

tickets per family initially and will then 

go on general sale on Monday 9th. 

 

Budleigh Carol Singing 

Please could every child bring in a glass 

jar to school which they will decorate 

ready for the Budleigh Salterton        

procession for late night shopping. 

 

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

We are please to be able to offer Ukulele 

lessons starting from after Christmas. 

These will take place in school on a    

Monday morning and will be run by Kara 

who currently teaches guitar over at 

Drake’s.  

If you would like your child to have    

lessons it’s £10 for a 30 minute slot. 

Please contact Kara direct by email on 

karajade273@gmail.com 

 

Coffee Morning  

There will be a Coffee Morning at 

Budleigh Riding School on Friday 6th  

December 10.00-12.00. Please go along if 

you can make it! 
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Carols at The Kings!  

Please join us for a fun evening singing 

along to popular carols in the Kings Arms 

at 7.30pm on Friday December 20th.    

Accompanied by a live band (courtesy of 

and starring Faith and Mark Reynolds - 

Rosie’s parents ), this popular village    

tradition raises funds for OCESA through 

a raffle held on the night.  

 

After School Sports Club  

The after school multi sports club run by 

Premier Sports will be continuing after 

Christmas. Please keep checking the  

Premier Sports website to sign up. 

 

Volunteers 

We are always looking for volunteers in 

school to help out with reading etc, if you 

think that you might be able to help out on 

a regular basis then please see your child’s 

class teacher.  
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